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RECOMMENDATION:   
 
It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees Discuss and take possible action to rescind the award 
made to Leyendecker  Construction,  Inc. by the Board of Trustees concerning the following Construction 
Manger at Risk Projects:  
  a. RFQ 2014-007 CMAR for Construction of New Band Hall, ROTC,    
                          and CATE Building at Alexander High School; 
  b.  RFQ 2014-023 CMAR for Trautmann Elementary School Project; 
  c. RFQ 2014-019CMAR for Additions and Improvements to Arndt     
                         Elementary School; 
  d. RFQ 2014-027 CMAR for Renovations at United South High School; and 
  e. RFQ 2014-031 CMAR for Expansion and Additions to Newman     
                         Elementary School. 
 
 And to award the said CMAR Projects to Leyendecker Construction of Texas, Inc. and any matters 
incident thereto. 
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